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Missional Church Consultation Initiative (MCCI) Update 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We will begin with a fun picnic with brats, hot dogs and more at 6:00pm and the event will run from 6:30-
8:00pm.  The Resource Refocus is a fun event led by inspiring and engaging speaker Scott Carlson, an MCCI 
partner from the Wisconsin Annual Conference, to help our congregation engage with the community.  
 
Everyone is welcome to attend! We want as many of us as can to come to the Resource Refocus event as it 
sets the stage for the MCCI resources that are to come. Come imagine what God can do!  
 
So we can plan accordingly, there is a sign-up sheet on the bulletin board in the  
gathering area, or you may contact Kristi in the church office. Also, watch for emails  
from Kristi with a link to easily sign up online. 

Come to the  

“Spring is Finally Here” Picnic  
and  

our first big MCCI event, the  

“Resource Refocus” Event 
Wednesday May 17 

in fellowship hall 

SAVE THE DATE! 

Sunday, May 21  

During 9:00 worship  

 
We’ll also celebrate our graduates during this service and this 

will also be the last day of Sunday School for the program year. 
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Ways to enjoy worship at  
New Richmond UMC 

SUNDAYS AT 9:00AM & 11:00AM  
Join us for in-person Sunday worship in the sanctuary. Communion is served the 
1st & 3rd Sundays each month and offered to everyone and the choir sings at the 
9am service on most Sundays.  
 

They are generally the same services, just at two different times. We are hoping 
that anyone who finds the 9:00am worship service too early can now find a home 
at the 11:00am worship service. If that describes you, or someone you know, 
come to the 11:00am worship service or invite others! 
 

Our last 11:00am worship service for the program year will be Sunday, May 14. 
We will have worship at 9:00am through the summer months. The choir will also 
take a break during the summer months. 

Watch worship live-streamed each Sunday, beginning around 9:10am, or watch at 
your convenience later in the week.  
 
To find us online, go to www.YouTube.com and search “New Richmond United 
Methodist Church” and our channel will appear in the results. Not only can you 
watch these sermons on your mobile device, but most smart TV’s with internet 
have access to YouTube.  

 
“Bubble Over” Pentecost Worship Series  

May 28 through June 25 
Our Breakthrough Prayer invites God’s new possibilities in our lives and our 
church that will bubble over into our community. As we continue to partner 
with the MCCI Resourcing, where are we seeing God bubble over and what 
does it look like?  
 

Our first Pentecost worship series, May 28 through June 25, called “Bubble 
Over” will also invite us into more resources from MCCI as we set the stage 
for our Express Day, where a team of MCCI leaders from outside our church 
come to listen, to be scheduled later this year. 

Current & upcoming Worship Themes 

Together 

“New Life Together” Easter Worship Series  
continues through May 14 

The Resurrection changes everything. New life colors all of life with 
the things that are of God: hope, understanding, patience, joy, 
trust, and gift. Come do new life together, where we live together 
differently because of Jesus Christ. 
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New Richmond  
United Methodist Church 

 
-Breakthrough Prayer- 

 

God of amazing things, spring forth with  
new possibilities for our lives and our church  

that will bubble over into our community. Amen. 
 

Pray this each day at 7:15am, 7:15pm, or both. I am about to do a new thing; now it springs forth!  
 -Isaiah 43:19a 

Ways to stay in touch with NR UMC 
Email: newrichmondwiumc@gmail.com 

 

Website: www.newrichmondwiumc.org 
 

Facebook Page: Facebook.com/newrichmondwiumc 
 

YOUTUBE: Simply search for: “New Richmond United Methodist Church” 
 

Church Membership 
If you would like to join the church, please talk with Pastor Jeremy. 

Missional Church Consultation Initiative (MCCI) Update 
 

Are you praying the breakthrough prayer? Take a moment now to do so. God 
of amazing things, spring forth with new possibilities for our lives and our 
church, that will bubble over into our community. Amen! What breakthroughs 
are you seeing? How is God doing new things in your life? Has God invited you 
to make a small or large spiritual decision recently? We continue to pray our 
breakthrough prayer in worship each week, and ask if you haven’t already to 
incorporate it into your daily prayer life and the prayer life of groups, studies 
and committees to which you belong. Pray it in your families, whatever age you are. Remember, praying 
the breakthrough prayer is our first and largest step in the MCCI resourcing as we bathe the process, our 
lives and our church, in prayer for God’s new possibilities.  
 
Pastor Jeremy is attending the clergy resourcing days each month and the MCCI Implementation Team is 
meeting to support our involvement with the MCCI resourcing, including an extensive Congregational Self-
Study. 

Reminder- 
Our last 11:00am worship service for the program year will be Sunday, May 14. 

Worship will be at 9:00am through the summer, and we’ll have communion on the  

1st and 3rd Sundays. The choir will also be taking a break during the summer months. 
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NR UMC Relay for Life Team 
 

 
If you would like to bake/make any type of  

chocolate goodies for the sale, feel free to bring  

them on Sunday or contact Jill Thomas with questions. 
 

ALL proceeds go to The American Cancer Society 

Sunday, May 14th - in the gathering area 

    Easter Season  
    Interactive Calendar 
    Would you like to deepen or practice your faith during the Easter season?  
    Use the Interactive Calendar!  
 

 
 

To go along with our Easter worship series, the Worship Design Team has created an interactive calendar 
with prompts or activities that can help you deepen your faith; practice connecting, growing and serving; 
and have fun! Look for the calendar in your weekly email from Kristi and in the Sunday bulletin, and do 
something each day to live New Life Together!  

Speaking in Tongues on Pentecost 
Do you speak another language? Or read one reasonably well? The Worship 
Design Team is looking for people who would like to read parts of the story of 
Pentecost in different languages on Pentecost Sunday, May 28, 2023.  
 
You will read in your language at the same time as others, creating a  
cacophony of sound like that first Pentecost experience, which means you 
won’t even have to  be perfect! Please contact Pastor Jeremy at:  
pastorjdeaner@gmail.com or call the church office if you would like to  
participate.  

Sunday Morning Coffee Fellowship 
Each Sunday, we offer Coffee Fellowship time between services (10-11am) and 
after 9:00am worship in the summer. If you would like to make or bring treats 
for this time, there is a sign-up sheet on the bulletin board.  

mailto:pastorjdeaner@gmail.com
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When you pray, please remember - 
 

Sympathy to Elaine Heittman and family in the death of her sister, Bonnie Lundell, on April 26, 2023. 
 

Home - Donna Holmes, Bryan Hop, Dawn Jacobson, Don Kvam, Betty Lokker, Sue Meyers, Jerry Miller, Dan Olson, 
Kelli Peters, May and Jamie Ross 
 

The Deerfield Gables - Marlene Hanson, Joe Langer 
 

The Deerfield - Bob Hanson, Lorene Jameson 
 

St. Croix Health Center - Don Breid 

Would you like a Phone Call or Visit? 
If you would like to hear from Pastor Jeremy, please feel free to call or email him at: 1-651-783-2433 or  
pastorjdeaner@gmail.com  

Hospitalizations 
If you go into the hospital please let us know at church, especially if you would like to hear from Pastor  
Jeremy or Maybelle Hall.  The hospitals cannot tell us if you are there, so the only way that we know is if you 
call or email us at: 715-246-2464 or newrichmondwiumc.org Pastor Jeremy’s cell # is 1-651-783-2433. 

Prayer List  
If you or a loved one would like to be placed on our Prayer List, please call the church office.  

Please pray for those on the prayer list in the weekly email and monthly newsletter. 

Pastoral Care Team 
The Pastoral Care Team is available to call, visit, or write notes to support our members, friends, and people at home. 
They support Pastor Jeremy in helping the congregation feel cared for and connected. Additionally, each team  
member has been trained for providing basic pastoral care. A member of the pastoral care team may already have 
contacted you to say hello and see how you are doing, and if not yet, they will. This is a great way to have a listening 
ear from a member of your church, and a way to let the church know of needs for prayers or visits from the team or 
from Pastor Jeremy.  

New Richmond UMC Financial Report  
January - April 2023  

 

                                      CONTRIBUTIONS TO THE GENERAL BUDGET 
                                  Income        62,540 
                                  Expenses  - 85,340                                 
                                   - 22,800 
                                                                                    (2022 amount was - 20,460) 

 
Year-To-Date Contributions to Extra Mile Funds  

                    Church Maintenance/Repairs      $4,112 
                    Community Outreach       $2,265 

Give to New Richmond  
United Methodist Church  
safely & securely using  

our new QR code. 
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Mark Dolezal has been volunteering to teach Sunday School each Sunday, 
from 10:00-10:45am. He is a teacher in the New Richmond School District 
and has great ideas for teaching our children! Invite friends & families to 
check it out!  
 

There will be no Sunday School on May 14th and our last day of  
Sunday School for this program year will be May 21st. 

 Night! 

MAY  YOUTH  NIGHT! 
 Wednesday, May 24 

6:30pm meal and activities in fellowship hall 

Theme: Year in Review 
 

All youth grades 6-12 are welcome to join us for an evening of food, 
fellowship and fun! It’s guaranteed to be a GREAT TIME!  

Any questions, please contact Mark Dolezal or Pastor Jeremy. 

CAMP Registration is now Available! 
Time to start thinking about camp! Go celebrate the outdoors and the 

ways God meets us there by attending our Wisconsin United Methodist 

camp and retreat centers, Pine Lake and Lake Lucerne. To learn more 

and register, visit wiumcamps.org. New Richmond United Methodist 

Church gives full scholarships for first time campers and $100 toward  

returning campers, friends included! For scholarship information, talk to 

Pastor Jeremy or Kristi. Log onto: www.WIUMCAMPS.org for more info. 

 

 Graduate Recognition Sunday 
May 21 during 9am worship 

 

Join us in celebrating our graduates during worship! Grads and their families are invited to attend 

worship for recognition. If you have a high school or college graduate this year, please contact 

Kristi in the office by May 15th so she can get information from you. 

 
             We congratulate this year’s High School graduates: 

                   Catie Bartels, Noah Herron and Lydia Melby 
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United Women in Faith  
Prayer - Faith - Action - Sisterhood  

Piece Corps Quilting Group 
Wednesday, May 17 

at 9:30am in fellowship hall 
 

The UMC Piece Corps is a group of volunteers from church that make 
beautiful quilts from mostly donated materials. They donate the  
finished quilts to various non-profits. If you like to sew or just want to 
say Hi, please feel free to stop by and see what they’re working on, 
everyone is welcome! Please contact Carolyn Craig at (715-246-6242) 
with any questions. 

"Neither Rain, nor Sleet, nor..." 
In the past we have described the USPS delivery system in these terms.  
However, on April 1st we received a major blanket of snow that many of 
the most discerning snow removal veterans were not expecting.   
 

Twelve inches of the white flakes, more or less, fell the previous evening 
and into the morning of April 1st - no fooling.  Many New Richmond  
residents could wait to get plowed out that Saturday, but others of us 
needed to get to church to serve the luncheon following the memorial  
service that morning. A couple of us workers managed to get to church 
with the help of neighbors; others had no choice but to wait for their  
plowing service.  But for two of us, two black vehicles with a driver in each drove up Cty. Rd. K to come to 
the rescue and pick us up.  Upon reaching Leila Lane the first vehicle lowered its plow blades and picked up 
one of us that had slogged through the snow to the end of Leila Lane.  Then both vehicles continued to  
proceed to Michael Lane to pick up the other in the second vehicle, while the first vehicle kept countering 
the effects of fishtailing through the deep snow!  Once back to Cty K, it was smooth sailing to the church 
 because the city plows had cleared the main roads by then.   
 

Our thanks go to Brian Young and his staff for coming to pick us up that morning during the brief window of 
time they had.  We will always remember the beyond-expectation service they rendered. 
 

Rummage Sale Notes 
Our April 21-22 Rummage Sale is still receiving proceeds.  We hope to have a 
final total shortly, but we know we raised over $1,500! Besides doing well at 
the sale we had the assistance of two women, Kim Anderson and Elaine 
Schachtner, who picked up all the items left after the sale.  Kim has a thrift 
store at the Riverwood Nature Center in Star Prairie where she will sell our 
leftover items; and Elaine has a storage area where she makes items  
available to shoppers at no cost. It is good to know that these items will have 
another opportunity to meet people's needs. 

Eileen Sydow and Ruth Egerer 
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C.O.M.E. community meal 
The Community Outreach Meal for Everyone is held on the 2nd Tuesday of each 

month from 5-6pm in our fellowship hall. The meal is FREE and open to everyone.  

 

Local churches and organizations participate by taking turns organizing and 

cooking the meals, which are all held at our church. Take-outs are also  

available. Invite your family & friends to come with you! 
 

NEXT MEAL:  Tuesday, May 9 from 5:00-6:00pm in our fellowship hall 

        The Immaculate Conception Catholic Church is organizing the May meal.  

        The menu includes mini pizzas, veggies, brownie sundaes and more!  
 

 

  2  Greta Westmoreland 

  4  Fred Zeiler 

  5  Dan Shipman 

  6  John Meisner 

  8  Michael Melby 

      Brenda Wickenhauser 

  9  Chuck Rang 

12  Dustin Fredrickson 

      Bill Langford 

15  Carter Melby 

16  Bryan Johnston 

21  Diane Thomas 

24  Richard Forrest 

25  Brenda McIntyre 

      Lydia Melby 

27  Tim Schaffer 

30  Maybelle Hall 

      Bill Komula 

 

Happy Anniversary! 
12  Dale & Nori Steffen    25  Richard & Joy Forrest  

13  Wayne Fredrickson & Janet Knutson 29  Larry & Mania Moore 

24  Don & Nancy Karastes    31  Jim & Barb Vander Wyst  

Mark Your Calendars! 
New Richmond’s FUN FEST will be held  

Thursday, July 13 - Sunday, July 16  
 

Thanks to the close proximity to the church of Fun Fest again  
this year, we decided it would be a fun idea to sell BRATS on  
Friday & Saturday, July 14 & 15 as a fundraiser for the church.  
We’ll have a tent on the front lawn and sell brats, chips and  
water. As it gets closer, we’ll be asking the congregation for  
help working the event and for donations of some supplies. 
And don’t worry - the Mission Team Pie & Ice Cream Social is  
still planned for Saturday! Feel free to chat with Kristi Rogers,  
Julie Eickhoff or Laura Westmoreland if you have any questions.  
Thank you! 
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Recycle Your Ink Cartridges at Church! 
 
We are still collecting used and un-used ink cartridges. There is a drop-off 
box near the nursery. We send them to a company called Empties4Cash, 
who then pays us for the cartridges. We can only accept: HP, Canon, Collins 
Ink Jet and Neopost/Hasler cartridges. We cannot accept toners. 
 
Please talk with Kristi in the office if you have any questions. Thank You! 
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This year’s stewardship focus is Renew! We are praying for a season where God renews the 
church. Where are you finding renewal in your life? How can you share that renewal with  
others? When we experience God’s grace, we can’t help but share it, and giving forward is a 
great response. Did you know that we give the first 15% of our church’s income to mission and 
ministry through our shared offerings? Imagine the renewal that happens all around the world 
through your giving! 

GIVING OPTIONS 
To continue to support the church's mission and ministry during this time, we have a few  
options for you.  Please contact Kristi Rogers in the church office with ANY questions. 
 
1.  Online Giving on our Website- 
We have added a NEW online giving option to our website called "GIVE+" by Vanco Payment Solutions. 
We've used Vanco for over 10 years as a convenient way for our members and friends to give to the church 
electronically on an on-going basis.  It is safe, simple, and offered at no cost to you.  Now, with GIVE+, you 
can donate to the church using your checking or savings account at any time. To access GIVE+, you just click 
on our church's link that can be found on our website: www.newrichmondwiumc.org , click the link on the 
home page, then go through the steps. You can choose a one-time gift or reoccurring gifts. You only need to 
create a sign-in account if you plan to set-up reoccurring payments. 
 
2.  U.S. Mail- Our mailing address is: P.O. BOX 277, New Richmond, WI 54017   
 
3.  Electronic Giving- 
If you would like to sign-up for our regular reoccurring electronic giving program with Vanco, please contact 
Kristi and she’ll send you a form. You can make changes at any time by contacting her. 
 

IRA and Stock Gifts 
There are significant tax benefits for giving to 

the church directly from your IRA or other  

retirement account. Also, if you have stock and 

would like to make a gift to the church from it, 

our United Methodist Foundation can process 

those gifts without any fees. Please contact  

Kristi if you are interested in giving to the church 

in either of these ways. 

NR UMC Electronic Giving 
Electronic Giving is a safe and easy way to 
contribute to the church.  All you need to 
do is fill out a form that I have in the office, 
and I’ll take care of the rest.  You can  
adjust it at any time and there is no cost at 
all to you.  If you’re  
interested, please give me 
a call, 246-2464.  
-YǊƛǎǝ wƻƎŜǊǎΣ {ŜŎǊŜǘŀǊȅ 

Give to New Richmond  
United Methodist Church  
safely & securely using  

our new QR code. 
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With the help of over 750 stores/brands, it turns our everyday shopping into earnings for our church. Not 
only can you use Scrip cards for your personal every day purchases, but they also make great gifts!  Many of 
the cards are re-loadable too, like Kwik Trip! Don’t have a computer or want to shop online?  Contact Kristi 
in the church office (715-246-2464) or our Organist, Mary Jensen (715-222-0586) and they can place your 
order for you!  It’s super easy and not additional cost to you. 
 
Every store/brand gives a rebate percentage- normally between 2% and 16%, and they often run specials for 
even more!  The rebate amount comes directly to our church when a card is purchased at its face value. For  
instance, if you order a $100 card and the rebate on it is 4%, the church receives $4 and you still receive the 
card for it’s face value of $100.  It’s a Win-Win!  It’s easy, it’s rewarding, and it fits perfectly into your busy 
lifestyle.   
 
Instant Access to eGift Cards 
In addition to physical gift cards, ShopWithScrip offers ScripNow® eGift cards for over 400 brands. eGift 
cards are perfect for last-minute or unplanned purchases, like dining out or a quick trip to the mall. You 
have access to the scrip you need whenever you need it.  Place your eGift card order on ShopWithScrip.com 
or on MyScripWallet.com on your mobile device. When you pay for your eGift cards with online payments 
(credit card or a linked bank account), you’ll receive the eGift cards immediately. All of your eGift cards are 
housed in your wallet on ShopWithScrip and on your phone in MyScripWallet. You can print eGift cards and 
present them like a physical gift card in the store or redeem them from MyScripWallet. Redeem them online 
by entering the card number and PIN when you’re checking out. You can also send a ScripNow eGift. It’s 
easy to customize the eGift with a personal note, and send it to anyone, anywhere, with an email address. 
Our eGift card selection is growing all the time. See the complete list of available eGift card brands by  
clicking on the Shop link at the top of the page, and selecting the ScripNow card type on the left, or viewing 
the eGift Card card type on MyScripWallet. 
 
To order online, go to:  www.shopwithscrip.com 
Set up an account with:  New Richmond United Methodist Church 
User Name:  nrumc19     
Family Access #:  1E4EF7AB64749 
 
When setting up your account, you will add a bank account or debit/credit card for your purchases.   
From there, you can then order:    
    * e-Cards, they will email you your card, you print it off and bring to the store to shop;  
    *Download cards into your Scrip App on your smartphone; 
    *Physical plastic gift cards will be mailed to Mary Jensen, coordinator, then she gets them to you. 
 

Scrip cards  

Can be used for gifts or 

Everyday expenses! 
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209 E. 2nd St. 

Direct mail to:  P.O. Box 277 

New Richmond, WI  54017-1805 

Phone/Fax: 715-246-2464 

E-mail: newrichmondwiumc@gmail.com 

Website:  www.newrichmondwiumc.org 

 

(Address Service Requested) 

 
Our Mission is:  

Building bridges to discipleship by connecting, growing, and serving. 
 

 Our Vision is:  
Compassionate, God-centered community serving all people. 

 

 
 

New Richmond United Methodist Church 
Open Hearts. Open Minds. Open Doors. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 


